## **FULTONTHEATRE**

March 8, 2017

To whom it may concern:

It is with sincere pleasure I recommend Matt Alexander for a position in graphic design and 3D modeling.

As Executive Artistic Producer at the Fulton Theater, I look for talented, committed and thoughtful individuals. Working with Matt and seeing him make positive contributions within our marketing department, he clearly demonstrates these qualities.

I first had the pleasure of meeting Matt when he came to the theatre on a temporary basis to assist with graphic design. He proved to be a valuable asset to the team and as a result, we offered him a full-time position as our Graphic Designer. During the almost two years Matt was employed by the Fulton Theatre, he worked independently, displayed passion in and for his projects and was a great worker. Unfortunately, due to restructuring within our theatre company, the position of Graphic Designer was eliminated and our direction moved to the hiring of a graphic design company.

I whole heartedly recommend Matt for a position within your company. Please feel free to contact me should you like to discuss Matt's experience further. I would be happy to expand on my recommendation.

Marc Robin,

**Executive Artistic Producer** 

Fulton Theatre, Lancaster Pennsylvania

mrobin@thefulton.org

717-394-7133 X 101